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Given this matter is currently under investigation, it would be inappropriate to 
comment on specifics. However, based on our review of the Prosecutor of Milan's 
file and all of the information and facts available to Shell, we do not believe that 
there is a basis to prosecute Shell. Furthermore, we are not aware of any evidence to 
support a case against any former or current Shell employee. If the evidence 
ultimately proves that improper payments were made by Malabu or others to then 
current government officials in exchange for improper conduct relating to the 2011 
settlement of the long-standing legal disputes, it is Shell’s position that none of those 
payments were made with its knowledge, authorization or on its behalf. 

We are taking this matter seriously and are fully co-operating with the relevant 
authorities. This includes when appropriate having shared the key findings of an 
investigation led by Debevoise & Plimpton LLP, an independent international law 
firm. We have also accurately reported on the OPL 245 settlement in our annual 
reports. 

Shell attaches the greatest importance to business integrity. It’s one of our core 
values and is a central tenet of the Business Principles that govern the way we do 
business. 


